

Quaid e Azam Sunday Cricket League

13th November 2019

Hi all

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for an excellent season of cricket and hope you enjoyed officiating the outstanding standard of cricket played in the Quaid e Azam SCL.

It was a pleasure meeting some of you at the recent annual awards ceremony and I enjoyed listen to you.

I wish to update you of changes in the league, at last week's EGM/AGM a new committee was appointed with a reformed role of responsibilities, which is part of the new strategy to reform certain aspect of the league that have concerned the member clubs in particular during this past season.

One of the approved proposals in the meeting was to introduce two independent panels that would assist the disciplinary process of the league. We will be looking to you to assist the league to form a 9 member panel which would serve on one of the panels. If you are interested please contact the Executive Chief Officer, Mohammed Saddique on 07592990196 or email billsfast123@hotmail.co.uk

Also I wish to inform you that your league contact has changed, your new contact is Mohammed Nazir, Executive Umpires Officer who can be contact on 07847695126. Some of you will be familiar with Nazir as he carried out the role of umpires appointments over 10 years ago and also umpired in the league during season 2019.

In the meantime if you wish to raise any concern with me directly please do so by contacting on 07946051570 or email me at bhussain@blueyonder.co.uk.

Yours faithfully

Basharat Hussain Executive Chairperson